

CITY COUNCIL

GABRIELA SANTIAGO-ROMERO

COUNCIL MEMBER, DISTRICT 6

MEMORANDUM

TO: Beau Taylor, Executive Director

Public Lighting Authority

THRU: Council Member Mary Sheffield, Council President

FROM: Council Member Gabriela Santiago-Romero

DATE: March 22, 2024

RE: Questions regarding Viaduct Lighting

Please provide a detailed response to the following questions pertaining to lighting on neighborhood streets.

- 1. We understand that the Public Lighting Authority has received the materials for the viaduct on Vinewood and Magnolia in District 6. Have those been put in yet? If not, when will this happen?
- 2. Residents have complained that the streetlights are not very bright at night. What is causing this and how can it be fixed?

Please do not hesitate to contact my office if you have any questions. Thank you.

Cc: Honorable Detroit City Council Louise Jones, City Clerk's Office Malik Washington, City Council Liaison